
Appendix 1 

OFFICIAL-[SENSITIVE] 

Email from Cllr Deborah Watson to Karen Hanson (Bolsover District Council CEO) dated 24th 
October 2024 @15:56 
 
Good afternoon Karen, 
 
Informal interviews were held yesterday with the two Councillors who had expressed an interest in 
joining the Dragonfly Board of Directors. 
 
Following the meetings, Dragonfly Board were unanimous in their decision to ask Councillor Anne 
Clarke to join us in becoming a new member of the board. 
 
In accordance with the detail in your email above, please can you ensure this decision is ratified at 
the November meeting of Council’s Executive? 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Deborah 
 
Councillor Deborah Watson 
Chair of Dragonfly Board. 
Tibshelf Ward 
07817 288953 
 


